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OGDEN
Invitation to a public consultation on

the strategic planning of the
municipality of Ogden

We would like to hear your opinion on Ogden’s
future!

Accompanied by the firm Espace Stratégies, the municipality invites you to
participate in a public consultation to allow you to express your views on the
future of the municipality, the specific challenges it faces, and the possible
solutions. This is an inclusive process that considers the contributions of everyone
so that the plan is representative of the vision and aspirations of the entire
population.

This consultation will take place on Saturday, June 29, from 9
a.m. to 12 p.m. at Ogden’s town hall (70 Ogden Road).

Participation is optional; you can come and contribute

voluntarily at the time that suits you and for as long as
vou wish. It is not required to stay for the full 3 hours.

On each topic presented, you will be able to freely express yourself anonymously
through writing (no recordings are planned).

We look forward to seeing many of you; your presence and opinion are
important!



